
 

 
 
Premier League Bowls returns to Cyprus in 2011 
 

 

Constantinou Bros Hotels are proud to announce the return of the prestigious Premier League Bowls 

tournament in October 2011 after successfully hosting the tournament for the first time in 2010. The return of 

the Premier League event to Cyprus reflects on hotels group’s commitment to the sport of bowls, having 

invested in its bowls facilities to create a world class venue for groups, individuals and professional bowlers 

alike.  

 

The Premier League Bowls event will take place this year on the 3
rd
–5
th
 October 2011. 

 

The Premier League Bowls tournament was deemed a great success by players, spectators and bowls fans in 

the UK who were able to watch the event on Sky Sports over the last 4 months between and November and 

February of this year. 

 

HOW TO BOOK 

For further information please contact our UK sales office or book through your specialist bowls tour operator 

or nearest travel agent. 

Tel: 01924 380 160    Email: sales@uk-cbh.com      www.cbh-cyprus.com 


